
PO Box 11646
Wellington

Dear Tony Brennand

2001/2002  State Highway Review

Thank you for your submission on the 2001/2002  State Highway Review. I
I
I

Transit New Zealand (Transit) will now review all submissions and analyse them against the
State Highway Criteria. With input from regional land transport committees and a national
advisory group made up of relevant key stakeholders and government agencies, draft
recommendations will be provided to the Transit Authority, which will make preliminary
decisions on changes to the state highway network.

You will be notified of these preliminary decisions (which will also be made available to the
general public) and there will be opportunity for you to provide feedback before the Transit
Authority makes a final decision.

It is anticipated that you will be notified of the preliminary decisions in July 2002, with a
closing date for submissions of 30 September 2002.

In the meantime, if you have any queries, please contact Rochelle Bowler, project manager,
phone (04) 4966673 or email:  rochelle.bowler@transit.govt.nz

Yours sincerely

Graham Taylor
Highway Strategy and Standards Manager
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